Bancroft Public Library
Board of Trustees - Minutes of the February 24, 2022 Special Meeting

A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Bancroft Public Library was held on
Thursday, February 24, 2022 in the Reading Room of Bancroft Library. Present were Ed
Donoghue, Kim Erbe, Rachael Armstrong, and Rebecca Brown. Also present was Library
Director Lori Stokem.

The meeting was held for the purpose of reviewing and approving the 2021 Annual Report
to the New York State Education Department.

After review and discussion Kim Erbe made a motion, Rachael Armstrong seconded, to
approve the report as presented, allowing for any corrections or adjustments during the
Southern Adirondack Library System’s review before submission to NYSED. All were in
favor and the motion was carried.



